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2023 
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Policy 

Summit

Each February, 
the National Associ-
ation of Regulatory 

Utility Commissioners 
(NARUC) holds its 

Winter Policy Summit 
in Washington D.C. for 

utility regulators to learn 
from each other, indus-

try experts, as well as 
federal agencies, such 
as the Federal Energy 

Regulatory Commis-
sion, the Department of 

Energy, and the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission. 

Florida Commissioners 
actively participate in 
NARUC Committees 
that focus on various 
aspects of the utility 

industry. Commis-
sioner contributions at 
NARUC’s 2023 Winter 

Policy Summit are here.

Commissioner Art Graham serves on NARUC’s Board of Directors and is 
a member of NARUC’s Executive Committee. He also serves on NARUC’s 
Committee on Electricity, Subcommittee on Clean Coal and Carbon Man-
agement, and the Washington Action Program. In his leadership role, 
Commissioner Graham (pictured here) monitors NARUC’s General Ses-
sion on The Changing Energy Landscape and Regulatory Challenges, a 
conversation with the Honorable Jennifer Granholm, Secretary of Energy, 
Department of Energy. 

Chairman Andrew Fay is Vice-Chair 
of NARUC’s Critical Infrastructure 
Committee that focuses on protect-
ing Florida’s electric grid, and he 
moderated the Committee’s Sunday 
afternoon discussion with experts 
on grid security.

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo (third from the left) serves on 
NARUC’s Committee on Gas and the Gas Subcommittee on Pipeline 
Safety. Joining NARUC’s Committee on Water, Commissioner Passidomo 
co-moderated the Committee’s panel on business practices, ratemaking, 
and regulatory processes.
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